
 SUMMER WORK! 
 Dear Families, 

 It is essential for your child to read over the summer to actively nurture the love of reading, 
 develop literacy skills, and be prepared for the following school year. It is important to 
 surround students with a variety of high-quality books and help them make time for regular 
 reading throughout the summer. Through summer reading, we hope students will continue 
 to develop their love of reading, keep up their hard-earned skills and get to know a wide 
 range of authors, series, and genres. Enjoyment is key! Help your child choose books they 
 are interested in. 

 In addition to independent reading, parents should read aloud at least one chapter book with 
 their child. This shared reading experience will help develop your child’s vocabulary and 
 critical thinking skills. While reading aloud, pause with your child to discuss the book.  Ask 
 your child questions, such as, “What is happening in the book?” “What is the main 
 character’s biggest problem?” “What do you think is going to happen next?” “What in the 
 text makes you think that?” “Is there a part of the book that stands out to you and why?” 

 In third grade we continue to build our stamina for writing. Students will learn to take small 
 moments and stretch them into detailed stories with action and dialogue. They will work on 
 persuasive writing and create fantastical stories. To prepare them for this, students should 
 continue practicing their skills and building their stamina throughout the summer. This will 
 help them settle in our routine of 30 minutes of independent writing. Encourage your child 
 to use the writing bingo to  find prompts that interest them. The goal is to get Bingo (or 
 more)! 

 When coming into third grade, it is helpful for students to have practiced their essential 
 math skills over the summer as well. The summer math packet focuses on addition and 
 subtraction skills, interpreting and solving number stories (word problems), and telling time, 
 all of which are skills we reinforce in the beginning of the year. In addition, you can quiz 
 your child on basic addition and subtraction facts so that they come automatically. 

 Happy Summer! 
 Your 3rd grade teachers 



 Math Packet 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1eUEgplR77ggya3iAClAlBII7jRwoUpIT/view?usp=sharing




 WRITING BINGO CHALLENGE 
 Choose at least 5 writing prompts in a row, either straight across, up and down or 

 diagonally. Use the lined paper in the packet to write. 
 Want a challenge? Check off more than five! 


















